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Mr. William Ferroggiaro

The National Security Archive

The George Washington University RECEIVED OCT 1 8 2007
Gelman Library, Suite 701.

2130 H Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro

This letter is in reply to your FOIA request (Archive
Request #20020506CENO001), received by US Central Command
(USCENTCOM) for disclosure of documents.

This office has conducted a thorough search for the
documents you are requesting and found no recordswithin
USCENTCOM that were responsive to the request.

Should you deem this no records response to be an adverse
determination, you may appeal this finding by offering (
justification to support an additional search effort. Any such
appeal should be forwarded within 60 calendar days of the above
date to the Office of the Assistant to the Secretary of Defense
for Public Affairs, Directorate for Freedom of Information and
Security Review, Room 2C757, 1400 Defense Pentagon, Washington,
D.C. 20301-1400.

If you have any questions regarding this FOIA request, you
may call my Command FOIA Manager, MSgt Uludag, at (813) 827-6628.
When calling, please refer to FOIA 2002045.

Freedom of Information Act
Officer



